

Tho Son secondary school
Full name:.....
Class: 8A1

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA GIỮA KỲ I LỚP 8 (Năm học 2021-2022)
Môn : Tiếng Anh Chương trình thí điểm
Thời gian làm bài : 45 phút
(Không kể thời gian giao đề)

<u>Điểm</u>	<u>Lời phê của thầy, cô giáo</u>
	
	

I/ Listen and circle the appropriate answer A, B or C. You will hear the recording twice. (1,25 points)

1. What time do the photography classes begin?

- A. 5.15 p.m. B. 6 p.m. C. 6.45 p.m.

2. How much does Philip pay for the photography course?

- A. 55\$ B. 75\$ C. 95\$

3. Philip's happy with the course because he's _____

- A. learning about famous photographers. B. using a new camera. C. getting better at photography.

4. Philip thinks it's easy to take photographs of _____

- A. trees B. animals C. children

5. After the course, Philip will _____

- A. buy a new camera B. get a job in photography C. make photography his hobby

II/ Choose A,B,C or D for each gap in the following sentences. (2,75 points)

6. We enjoy on Sunday

- A. garden B. gardened C. gardens D. gardening

7. Chaul Chnam Thmey is the biggest.....of the Khmer people.

- A. festival B. holiday C.ceremony D. beautiful

8. Among the ethnic minorities,..... Tay have the largest population.

- A. a B. An C. the D. Ø

9. _____ month is the Hoa Ban Festival of the Thai people held in?

- A. When B. Which C. How many D. How often

10. Find the word with different sound in the underline part.

- A. exhibition B. neighborhood C. hot D. humid

11. Find the word with different sound in the underline part.

- A. stayed B. called C. lived D. fitted

12. Nga's grandmother used..... in Hue when she was young.

- A. live B. to live C. living D. lives

13. My family.....in Binh Phuoc province since 1998.

- A. lived B. has lived C. have lived D. is living

14. Look! Some children arethe buffaloes.

- A. picking B. herding C. Driving D. Playing

15. DIY brings you a lot of amazing benefits.

- A. Doing B. reading C. Playing D. Going

16. In the Central Highlands, the biggest and tallest house in

the village is the house.

- A. communication B. community C. communal D. commune

III/ Read the passage and decide whether the following sentences are true (T) or false (F). Circle the correct answer. (2,5 points)

The effects of computers on children

Computers have some good effects on children. Many learning software programs help them learn vocabulary, maths, English, typing and much more. A lot of computer games help children learn foreign languages. They learn and have fun at the same time. Also, children can share their ideas with the friends on the Internet. That means they can communicate online. However, there are some bad effects of computers on them. Children can become addicted to computer games. Most children spend too much time in front of their computer playing computer games. They don't have time for any physical activities. Another bad thing is that using computers too much is harmful for their eyes. If children do this, they may wear near-sighted glasses.

	T	F
17. Children cannot learn vocabulary with learning software programs		
18. Learning software programs don't help children with typing.		
19.Children can learn a foreign language with the computer games.		
20.Children can let their friends know thier ideas online.		
21.Children cannot communicate on the Internet.		

IV/ Read the passage and answer the questions : (2.0 points)

Gong culture in the Central Highlands of Viet Nam has been recognized by UNESCO as a Masterpiece of the Intangible Heritage of Humanity.

Gong culture covers five provinces of the Central Highlands: Kon Tum, Gia Lai, Dak Lak, Dak Nong and Lam Dong. The masters of gong culture are the ethnic groups of Bahnar, Sedang, Mnong, Coho... The Gong Festival is held once a year/ (annually) in the Central Highlands. In the festival, artists from these provinces give gong performances, highlighting the gong culture of their own province.

For the ethnic groups of the Central Highlands, gongs are musical instruments of special power. It is believed that every gong is the symbol of a god who grows more powerful as the gong gets older. Therefore, gongs are associated with special occasions in people's lives, such as the building of new houses, funerals, crop praying ceremonies... The gongs sound are a way to communicate with the Gods.

Answer the questions:

22. Where does Gong culture exist?

- A. It exists in the Central Highlands of Viet Nam.
- B. It exists in the North of Viet Nam.

23. How often is the Gong Festival held?

- A. It is held twice a year / annually.
- B. It is held once a year / annually.

24. What do artists do in the Gong Festival?

- A. They give gong film, highlighting the gong culture of their own province.
- B. They give gong performances, highlighting the gong culture of their own province.

25. Are Gongs sound pieces of folk music?

- A. No, they aren't.
- B. Yes, they are.

V/ Complete the second sentences in each pair so that it means the same as the sentences before it. (1,5 points)

26. Nam really love to hang out with his friend.

- A. Nam really enjoys hanging out with his friend.
- B. Nam really enjoys to hanging out with his friend.

27. Ho Chi Minh city is larger than Can Tho. **(not so/as.....as).**

- A. Can Tho is not so/as larger as Ho Chi Minh city.
- B. Can Tho is not so/as large as Ho Chi Minh city.

28. No river in the world is longer than the Nile.

- A. The Nile is the longest river in the world
- B. The Nile is longer than river in the world.

Hết

